
Testing will help to monitor and suppress the spread of the virus. 

TAKE A TEST -  
ENHANCED TESTING 
NOW AVAILABLE IN BL3

COVID-19:
VARIANT OF CONCERN 
IN YOUR AREA

Public Health England have found evidence of variants of 
concern in your area.  If you DO NOT have Coronavirus 
symptoms and live in this area you should take a PCR test 
at one of our new mobile test sites.

People who have tested positive in the last 90 days 
DO NOT need to be tested again.
Visit the Mobile Testing Units (MTUs) to take a PCR test:
1. Memory Lane Wedding Venue, Gilnow Lane (BL3 5EL)
2. Makkah Mosque, Grecian Crescent (BL3 6QU)
3. Heywood Park, 12 Heywood Gardens (BL3 6RB)
No need to book, open 10am - 4pm daily
Alternatively
Pick up a Home test kit:
Deane Road Temple (Shree Swaminarayan Mandir), 
161 Deane Road (BL3 5AH)

If you develop any Covid-19 symptoms then immediately 
self isolate and get a test at gov.uk/coronavirus, visit 
the NHS COVID-19 app or call 119.



Let’s talk - it’s more important than ever! 
There will be health professionals on the day who can 
provide further information and support.
More sites will be added soon, check NHS Bolton 
CCG social channels for further updates.

Are you worried or have concerns?

COVID-19:
VARIANT OF CONCERN 
IN YOUR AREA

Don’t delay
No appointment needed-just turn up!

Access for
wheelchairs

Vaccinations available 
for everyone who lives, 
works or studies in BL3 
and BL4 and meets current 
criteria. 1st doses only

Don’t put it off! Help to 
protect everyone in Bolton   
     by getting your vaccination
     and stop the spread.

We’ll be at:
Essa Academy car park
Lever Edge Lane,
Bolton, BL3 3HH

• 10am - 4pm every day, 
until Sunday 23rd May

We are at Essa 

Academy until 23rd 

May - including 

weekend!!

Due to demand...
DON’T DELAY  IN GETTING 
YOUR LIFE SAVING 
VACCINATION ON THE BUS!

COVID-19 VARIANT OF CONCERN IN YOUR AREA!


